PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M. D. 264 BEACON STREET BOSTON, MASS.

February 20, 1963

Dear Ancel:

A few years ago I became a Trustee of Anatolia College in Macedonia, Greece. This is one of the finest schools for boys and girls in the world, with a mixed American and Greek faculty (one-third American and two-thirds Greek) and with 350 Greek boys and 350 Greek girls, age 12 to 18, as students.

Miss Mary Ingle, Dean of Girls, is in this country on sabbatical leave, visiting various cities to tell the story of this school in the hope of establishing more scholarships which will bring the pick of Greek children to this fine school from all over the Mainland and the Islands.

Anatolia College is one of the chief reasons why we have friends in the Near East and graduates of the College have leading positions in educational, business, professional, and scientific circles throughout the world.

However, the College is not well known and it needs much more material help. In the hope that you will be interested in meeting Miss Ingle, and perhaps interesting others to do so, I have suggested that she telephone you when she is in Minneapolis.

With best wishes,

Sincerely yours.

Dr. Ancel Keys University of Minnesota Minneapolis 14, Minnesota